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I7-1 This comment provides introductory remarks and expresses concerns about the 

proposed change to the General Plan land use designation near Granite Hills (Property 

Specific Request CD14).    

I7-2 This comment does not raise concerns regarding the adequacy of the Draft SEIR, 

therefore, no further response is required.  The commenter’s apparent opposition to the 

changes proposed for CD14 are noted. 

I7-3 This comment refers to the current state of infrastructure from the commenter’s 

perspective.  

The comment does not raise concerns regarding the adequacy of the Draft SEIR, 

therefore, no further response is necessary.   

I7-4 The County acknowledges the commenter’s opposition to changing the General Plan 

land use designation.  

This comment does not raise concerns regarding the adequacy of the Draft SEIR, 

therefore, no further response is necessary. 

I7-5 The County acknowledges the commenter’s opposition to the proposed change in 

General Plan land use designation for CD14. 
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